Dear Sir/ Madam,
On behalf of PepsiCo Hong Kong, please find our views for the captioned as below:

In support of the efforts of the World Health Organization (WHO), governments and the public health community to
reduce the global intake of industrially produced trans fats (iTFA), PepsiCo has completely removed PHOs from all product
formulations globally, and we support HK regulatory proposal to prohibit import and sale of foods containing PHO.
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